

City of Clay P.O. Box 345 Clay, Al 35048-0345

PRE-COUNCIL MINUTES February 12th, 2019

The City Council of the City of Clay, Alabama held a Pre-Council meeting on Tuesday, February 12th, 2019, at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers at City Hall with Mayor Webster presiding and City Manager, Ronnie Dixon, serving as recorder.

Mayor Webster called the meeting to order.

Council members present were: Councilor Don Baker, Councilor Becky Johnson, Councilor Bo Johnson, Councilor Dennis Locke, Councilor Ben Thackerson and Mayor Webster

Absent: none

The council discussed the agenda. Mr. Dixon updated the Council on several topics. For the next two P&Z meetings there will be discussions for rezoning land on Dug Hollow road, Fox Glenn and Copper Ridge on Clayton road to Residential High for new Garden homes. At the Tuesday March 19th Chamber meeting a representative from the Birmingham Iron, Tyron King will be present to speak. Mr. Dixon updated Council on the new school being built and how each Elementary school will operate. Mr. Dixon informed Council that he will be asking for an amendment to resolution 2019-03 to be a continual nuisance. Boys and Girls Club dinner is February 28th and the City will have two tables.

Respectfully Submitted,

Ronnie Dixon City Manager